
 
 
 

Habitat Workgroup Update 
  
The workgroup has met twice. To date, we have seen several presentations 
regarding stressors to fish habitat. We have also received updates on actions 
being taken in specific watersheds where citizens and/or local government are 
working to conserve and restore key habitats. 
  
We are presently working to schedule the next meeting to be held in late August 
or early September. The focus of this meeting will be developing a mission and 
vision through facilitated discussion. 
  
More information is available on the Fisheries 
Website. http://dnr2.maryland.gov/fisheries/Pages/mgmt-committees/fhwg-
index.aspx 
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